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Class Novels

Each teacher has selected a 
book to read with their class, 
for at least 10 minutes a day.

5B are reading The Hobbit.

5U are reading Private 
Peaceful.

English/ Big Idea

Our guiding question: What 
was life like during WW1?

Our end goal: To hold an 
exhibition informing others 
of what life was like during 
WW1.

This half-term, the children 
will be learning about WW1, 
and will be writing recounts. 
These recounts will take the 
forms of diary entries and 
informal letters. 

The children geenrated a 
wide range of questions, 
about WW1, which we have 
used for Our Learning 
Journey. 

We are very excited to go on 
this learning journey and find 
out more about what life was 
like during WW1.

Spellings

The children will sit a weekly 
spelling test, on Friday, 
which will focus on learned 
spellings throughout the 
week. These spellings can be 
found on Spelling Shed 
(accessed via Ed Shed) or in 
their Weekly Spelling Book. 

Maths

This half-term, the children will be focusing on 
fractions and measurement of area and 
perimeter. In addition to this, the children have 
will be consolidating their key skills through the 
completion of daily arithmetic questions. 

PE (Monday and Friday)

Throughout this half-term, we will be playing 
Netball. We will focus on our throwing and 
catching skills before playing 5-a-side games 
later on this half-term. Towards the end of 
Autumn 2, the children will be given the 
opportunity to play in a Y5 netball tournament, 
with both classes playing against one another. 
Please can children bring their outdoor PE kit, 
packed with plenty of warm clothes.  

The children have all settled in very well, during Autumn 1, and we are very much 
looking forward to another fun-filled half-term!
If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us via 
the office, and we will aim to get back to you as soon as possible, or on the 
playground. 


